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On January 21, 2022, as tens of thousands of people gathered in our nation’s capital for the
March for Life, a voice stood out in the crowd: that of Thomas More College students

singing in unison.

Rallying behind the standards of the Holy Name of
Jesus, the Sacred Heart, and St. George, the TMC
contingent lifted up their voices in song. Seamus
Othot 23 and Austin Hastings 25 led a sung
Rosary as the group walked down Constitution
Avenue, with Alexander Tapsak 25 keeping the
beat on a bodhran. The music brought joy to all
around: Danielle Summers 24 remarked that, for

her, “The highlights of the trip were the many

comments and compliments given to the Thomas
More students concerning their great joy in singing. As this is also one of my favorite aspects
of life at Thomas More, it was good to see it make a difference for other people as well. I
thought my fellow students did an excellent job in expressing their joy that is so necessary in
times of trial and suffering.” On reaching the Supreme Court, the group sang the National
Anthem—a sign of hope in times of great division—and then paused to pray a Divine Mercy

Chaplet led by longtime friend of the College Fr. Matthew Schultz.
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